
Friday, March 10, 2023 
Announcements 

Seniors 

Faculty Section 

Group C has duty this week 

 

 

Seniors:  The votes are in and Senior Best winners are now 
posted by Mr. Garcia’s classroom, Room 513.  Come and 
check the list here or on our Instagram.  All winners must 
let Mr. Garcia know they will be participating in the Senior 
Best photoshoot set for Monday, March 20th.  You will get 
the important details about the photoshoot at that time.  
TODAY is the last day to accept your nomination as a 
winner and be included in the photoshoot. 
 
 
 
 

Please Release The Following 

 Varsity Badminton  

@ 1:15 

Boys Varsity Tennis 

@ 1:15 

Boys Varsity Volleyball 

@ 1:15 

Attention Students:  If you are experiencing technical 
issues with your school issued Chromebook, please come by 
the Library during LUNCH ONLY for technical support. 
 
 
 
 
 
Are you a 10th, 11th or 12th Grader?  Waste Management 
Baldwin Park is looking for committed and hardworking 
students for a PAID Internship.  You need to meet the 
following criteria: 
 *A resident of Baldwin Park 
 *At least 16 years of age by the start of the  
   Internship 
 *Have an unweighted grade point average of 3.0+ 
 *Participate in a virtual interview with  
   Waste Management 
 *Able to provide a work permit if selected 
Deadline to apply is April 30th.  Application can be found 
in the Google Classrooms. 
 

Athletics 

Varsity Badminton vs Bassett 
  @ Bassett - 3:30 
 
Boys Varsity Tennis vs Chaffey 
  @ Chaffey - 3:30 
 
Boys Varsity Volleyball vs Webb 
  @ Webb - 3:30 

Sports 

Interested in playing Football for the 2023 season but you 
are hesitant because you have never played or have no 
prior experience?  Don’t let this stop you from making a 
true high school experience.  We will teach you everything 
you need to know to play at the highest level.  We are 
looking for new players for the 2023 season.  We are 
especially looking for current 9th and 10th graders.  There 
will be a meeting in Room 518 on Wednesday, March 15th, 
at Lunch for all those who are interested.  See you on 
March 15th and Go Dons!! 
 
 
 

Clubs & Activities 

Drama Club will be having a general membership meeting 
TODAY in Ms. Brookey’s room, Room 419, after school at 
3:40pm.  We will be discussing an upcoming field trip and 
other Drama Club matters.  Please be on time because the 
meeting should not last that long. 
 
Attention 9th-11th graders:  Have you ever wanted to learn 
how to be a leader in your classes and at school?  Do you 
want to improve your leadership skills?  Were you in the 
WEB Program at Olive Middle School?  If you answered 
YES to any of those questions, Link Crew is looking for 
YOU!!  We are currently accepting applications for our 
2023-2024 Link Crew Leadership Program.  For more  
information and to apply, join our Google Classroom using 
the code h4sm7mi.  Deadline to apply is March 15th! 


